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Generalist for Section of Endourology Committee 
As Mr Richard Hindley has been elected as an Endourology Section 
Executive Committee Member,  the role of Co-opted General Urologist on 
the BAUS Endourology Committee is now vacant.    

We therefore invite expressions of interest from BAUS members who wish to 
help shape the endourology agenda and are currently predominantly 
involved in core urology with an interest in endourology and are based in 
local units as opposed to tertiary referral centres. 

Deadline for applications is: 12 noon, 24 January 2025 

More about the role 

This co-opted role is for the period of one year, with the option of extending 
to two years, to bring a more generalist view to our activities.  

You would become part of the team, contributing to all aspects of the work 
of the committee, particularly ensuring that the focus retains common sense 
and “added value” for the depth and breadth of British endourological 
practice. Executive Committee meetings are held three times a year; via 
Zoom and at the BAUS offices in London.  Meetings scheduled for 2025 are:  

• 6 March 2025 (face to face at BAUS HQ in London) 
• 9 July 2025 (via Zoom) 
• 2 December 2025 (face to face at BAUS HQ in London) 

The date for the 2-day Section Annual Meeting has yet to be arranged. 

For further details, feel free to contact one of the committee or Richard 
himself, whose enthusiasm and commitment to the section’s work over the 
past two years has been greatly appreciated. 

 

 

The deadline for applications is 12 noon on Friday 24 January 2025.   

Applications will be reviewed and scored by the current elected members of 
the Section executive and all applicants will be notified of the outcome in the 
first week of February. 

 

        Application form 
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